
4 Year Olds – Apples 
Mrs. Macor – Mrs. Hillier 

Mrs. Porter 
 

4 Year Olds – Frogs 
Mrs. Rieger – Mrs. Mrotek 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greenwich Nursery School News                                    4+Year Old Program                                
 
We hope everyone has a fun filled Halloween and we want to thank you for your 
contributions to our Halloween parties.  In November the children will learn about the topics 
of being a future voter, the importance of giving thanks, the wonderful Thanksgiving holiday 
and of course we can’t forget about turkeys!  Letters Ii, Uu and Cc, and number 3 & 4 will be 
introduced.  Children will have the opportunity to share their family’s favorite things during a 
special project we are doing.  We are asking each child to bring in a 4x6 photo of their 
family by Wednesday, November 6th.  There will be no school on November 7th and 8th due 
to NJ Teacher’s Convention.  Classes will begin preparing for our Thanksgiving Feast, which 
will be held on Wednesday, November 27th at 10:30am in Memorial Hall.  Children will arrive 
at the normal time and families are invited to return to Memorial Hall at 10:20am, when 
doors open, to enjoy some songs, fingerplays and yummy treats that the children will have 
prepared.  There will also be no school November 28th and 29th for Thanksgiving.  Just a 
reminder, all children will need to show documentation that they received their flu shot by 
Tuesday, December 10th.  We at GNS are so thankful to be spending this wonderful time of 
year with your children and families! 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
Daily Reminders 

• Please have your child use the bathroom and wash their hands each day when you 
arrive at school. 

• Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) 
in case of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed 
according to season. 

• Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, water and raisins will be provided for snack. 
 
Snack 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  
Snack bags should be labeled. 

• Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 
• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not 

pack any peanut or tree nut products. Thank you! 
 

Large Motor Fun! 
We will be going outside as much as possible.  Please dress your child appropriately for 
outdoor play and indoor physical activity.  Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are a must for 
safety.  We also recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt.  We try to go 
outside each day weather permitting.   
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